
STATE O F  C O N N E C T I C U T  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

e FOR THE STATE C O U G E S  

1280 ASYLUM AVENUE HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06105 

RESOLUTION 

concerning 

Release and Circulation of the Proposed Revision 
of the 

Personnel Policies 
of the 

Board of Trustees for the State Colleges of Connecticut 

WHETEAS: The faculty Personnel Policies %view Committee, after extended 
deliberation and consultation with Trustees, College Presidents, 
and members of the Central Office, has developed a draft of a 
proposed revision of the Personnel Policies; and 

WHEKEAS: The Trustees desire to have that draft studied by unclassified 
professional employees in preparation for campus-wide hearings 
at which comment and suggestions will be solicited prior to a 
final restudy and refinement of the draft, be it therefore 

RESOLVED: That the Board receives the draft, accepting it only for the 
purpose of study and discussion; and therefore be it further 

RESOLVED: That the Review Committee draft, dated April 17, 1974, be distri- 
buted immediately to every unclassified professional employee 
of the Board for such study and response, and be it further 

RESOLVED: That the Board of Trustees expresses its appreciation to 
Professor Theodore Padlin, Chairman of the faculty Personnel 
Policies Review CommLttee, and to the other members of the 
Committee for their contribution to the State Colleges of 
Connecticut in the development of this draft. 



STATE O F  C O N N E C T I C U T  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

e FOR THE STATE COLLEGES 

1280 ASYLUM AVENUE IIARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06105 

May 11, 1974 

TO ALL MEMl3ERS OF THE CONNECTICUT STATE COLLEGESt COMMUNITY 

This letter is written on behalf of the Trustees. 

The attached draft of a proposed revision of the Personnel Policies was 
developed by the Personnel Policies Review Conrmittee in consultation 
with Trustees, College Presidents, and members of the Central Office. 

0 It has been accepted by the Trustees only for purposes of study and 
discussion. It has not been considered for adoption by either the 
Board as a whole or by the Trusteesf Committee on Personnel. 

The draft is released at this time so that faculty members and other con- 
cerned persons may study it throughout the summer. During September and 
October the Trustees will hold hearings on each of the State College cam- 
puses. Thereafter the draft will be restudied in light of suggestions 
and criticisms. It is not possible to determine how much time will be 
needed to arrive at a final draft; however, the earliest possible date 
for Board approval is December, 1974. It is requested that all concerned 
persons save this draft for consideration and reference during the months 
ahead. 

Speaking for the Trustees and myself, I wish all members of the State 
Colleges' community a pleasant and produc 've summer. r df-?9rj!r James A. Frost 

Executive Secretary 
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